
 

The Cheyenne County Health Departmet would like to remind those 
people with strep throat - should stay home from work, school, or 
daycare until they: 

• No longer have a fever 
• AND 
• Have taken antibiotics for at least 12 hours 

 

Take the prescription exactly as the healthcare provider says to. Don’t 
stop taking the medicine, even if you or your child feel better, unless 
the healthcare provider says to stop.  

 


